
VPS and EAFB Orientation Meeting at 12:30 pm on Monday, August 8, 2022, 

at the Destin-Fort Walton Beach Airport. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Okaloosa County Airports Department will be 

hosting a luncheon at 12:30 pm on Monday, August 8, 2022, at the Destin-Fort 

Walton Beach Airport, located at 1701 State Road 85 N, Eglin Air Force Base, 

Florida.   The purpose of the gathering will be to provide a presentation to EAFB 

regarding the Joint-Use Commercial Service Airport. This is not a meeting of the 

Okaloosa County Aviation Board, nor is it governed by the provisions of section 

286.011, Florida Statutes.  However, multiple members of the Okaloosa County 

Aviation Board may be in attendance.  The public is welcomed to attend. 

 

 

 


